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Manual on beekeeping business management (ver.2) will be
available soon!

The target location of the BeeDep project is TS T

Darkhan-Uul Province. Based on the activities e e — PROJECT TEAM @
carried out in this area, we have been working to i apsin anama

develop an integrated manual for beekeeping. ;
Last year, as part of this manual, a preliminary
version for Beekeeping and Honey Quality and

Business Management (Ver. 1) was prepared.

An updated version of the Beekeeping Business
Management Manual (Ver. 2) is being prepared
based on the feedback and collaboration that has
been generated so far. The updated version will
help to gain practical knowledge such as the
advantages of the beekeeping product, the attitude
of the target customers, the method of calculating
the production cost, and the creation of a branded
product. The updated version (Ver. 2) is scheduled
for release in the second half of April. In March, we
produced online lessons (No.16-19) on the topics
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It is unfortunate that we have
not been able to visit Mongolia
in recent one year. But we
have received a lot of feedback
from beekeepers regarding the

included in the Business Management Manual and posted it on the project's online seminar. We look _
Facebook page. Please see them. forvs;:ard to hearing from you in
the future.

We have been expanding cooperation with
other stakeholders

On March 3, a tri-lateral meeting was held with
the Livestock Commercialization Project (LCP),
implemented in Mongolia by the Food and
Agriculture Organization of the United

Nations (UN FAO), and the JICA Project for
Formulation of Master Plan on the Agricultural
Value Chain in Mongolia (JICA-MONMAP). The
LCP project has been developing a Continuing
Professional Development program for veterinarians, and the BeeDep project has
collaborated on the Bee veterinary medicine package. The JICA-MONMAP project
also plans to provide training for veterinarians and food safety inspectors as part of
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It is very fortunate that the
BeeDep project is being
implemented in our country,

the pilot project on honey using the results of the BeeDep project. and the effective use of this
opportunity depends on the

An online meeting was held with the TVET in Bulgan Province on April 6. The “Bulgan initiative of beekeepers and

Bee” program has been implemented in Bulgan Province since 2019. This spring, as related experts. We would like

part of the program, the TVET has launched a new class to prepare beekeepers. Our to thank all the beekeepers and

project provided information on collaboration opportunities and training programs. organizations for their

successful cooperation.
The BeeDep project will exchange information with relevant organizations on a regular
basis and collaborate.

Project Facebook :
www.facebook.com/BeeDep-MONGOL-2-107843977265085/?modal=admin_todo_tour!
Online seminars are available.




